
Block Styrofoam Recycling Day 

Sunday, January 30 

 

Montview’s Styrofoam Recycling Team will be accepting your block 
styrofoam for recycling on Sunday, January 30. Find us outside the 
church between services and after the second service. We can take 

ONLY clean, white, packing Styrofoam (no plates, cups, peanuts or 
food containers.) Come early, styrofoam will only be accepted until our 
cars are full. Questions? linda@acecomedy.com. 
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